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Date: August 30, 2022 

To 

The Manager, 

Listing Department 

BSE Limited 

P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400001 

 

Scrip Code: 543283 

The Manager, 

Listing & Compliance Department 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra East, Mumbai – 400051 

 

Scrip Symbol: BARBEQUE 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Subject: Update on delay in completion of further acquisition of Shares in Barbeque 

Nation Restaurant LLC, Step-down Subsidiary of the Company  

 

Ref.: Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

 

This is in continuation to our letter dated August 1, 2022 regarding intimation of further 

acquisition of Shares of Subsidiaries by the Company and its Wholly Owned Subsidiary 

through secondary acquisition, wherein we had informed that the acquisition of 153 Equity 

Shares constituting 51% of paid-up Share Capital of Barbeque Nation Restaurant LLC 

(“BNRL”), a Step-down Subsidiary of the Company by Barbeque Nation Mena Holding Limited, 

Wholly-Owned Subsidiary of the Company, would be completed by August 31, 2022. 

 

In this regard, we hereby inform you that due to some unforeseen delay in processing the 

transaction, aforesaid acquisition is expected to be completed by September 30, 2022. 

 

This is for your information and record. 

Thanking you.  

Yours faithfully, 

For Barbeque-Nation Hospitality Limited   

  
Nagamani C Y 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 

M. No.: A27475 
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